lencross Mennonite Church

www.glencrosschurch.com
9 am & 11am - Worship Services
10 am - Sunday School
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http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com

sunday - October 4th - Horship Service

1)

Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp
Sermon Title: The Revelation of God's Wrath
Scripture: Rom. 1:18-32

Next Sunday - Message - Trevor Fleming

Dual Services and Sunday School

In order to comply with the current Covid-19 restrictions
we will be making the change to two Services. The early
Church Service will begin at 9 am. Sunday School begins
at 10 am and the second Church Service will be at 11 am.

THIS WEEK
Monday

Jr Youth Corn Maze Event
Cost $5. Please check email for more details.

Tuesday
Ministerial Meeting

Wednesday
Sr Youth Bible Study - 7pm @ Glencross

Snack: Madison & Malachi ‘ ~"._:’.". .

Youth Prayer Network

We are looking for some people to be prayer warriors for our
Glencross students. Please talk to Pastor Trevor if you are
interested.




i Church Directory Photo

EThe deadline to send in your own pictures for the
1 directory will be Tuesday, October 20th. Also, Thank
E you to Jenn Klassen for taking family pictures for the

; directory!

Children’s Church

Will run from October 11th to December 13t for Ages 1-3
years during the 9 a.m. service only at this time. Parents
please assist your toddler with washing their hands, prior to
bringing them to the Youth Room. To volunteer, contact
Rachel Penner. Thank you kindly to each person who has
volunteered for Children’s Church!

Young Marrieds’ Cell Group
Will begin October 9*. Contact Adam and Bethany
Loewen, or Rodney and Rachel Penner, if you are

interested in joining.

Thank You so much for all the meals and baby }“ \
gifts we received. - Alex & Chelsea Giesbrechtg

: SUNDAY SCHOOL DEPARTMENT is looking for:
E One teacher for the Preschool 1 (age 3) class.



You will find forms in your mailboxes with extras underneath
the mailboxes. Fill out blue forms and return with payment to
mailbox #135. There’s an online ordering option as well. All
orders are due on Sunday, October 18th. If you have any
questions, feel free to talk to Pam Rempel. Please make

cheques payable to Glencross Ladies Fellowship.




